
To:	Teachers	of	science	in	Bellaire,	Central	Lake,	Kalkaska,	and	Mancelona	School	Districts.		

From:	Three	Lakes	Association	

	Steven	Laurenz,	Education	Committee	Chair	

Re:	Notification	of	the	Science	Education	Outreach	Program	(SEOP)	Grant	application	period	for	the	
2022-2023	school	year	

	

Dear Science Teacher, 
 
The Three Lakes Association is excited to announce our Science Education and Outreach Grants 
once again. These grants will support science and nature experiences in the 2022/23 school year 
that get students interacting with the natural world and live human beings (not recordings), such 
as field trips, outdoor activities, and visits with experts. This grant can fund fees, equipment, or 
transportation to make these experiences possible. The grant application will open on May 1st, 
2022 and runs until July 15th, 2022. 
 
The SEOP Grant allows you to provide science students with an enhanced environmental science 
experience. Three Lakes Association is proud to offer this opportunity to all science teachers in 
the districts bordering our three lakes. We require that participating teachers and students report 
to our organization once during the school year and again at the end of the school year to tell us 
about the grant's experience. Suggested ways of reporting are included on the website. If you are 
not familiar with this program, please feel free to contact me directly and/or check out the 
information on our website. 
 
The grant application and instructions are posted on the Three Lakes Association website, 
3lakes.com. To apply, follow the links at the website under Education Programs, where you will 
find information on the SEOP program and access the grant application and feedback agreement. 
Please apply online. 
 
	

Feel	free	to	contact	me	with	any	questions.		

Science	Education	Outreach	Program		

Steven	Laurenz,	Education	Committee	Chair		

Three	Lakes	Association		

3lakes.com	

stevenlaurenz0621@gmail.com	

		

	


